ASSOCIATION OF CZESTOCHOWA DISTRICT JEWS IN ISRAEL
P.O.B 65050 Tel Aviv 61650 — Tel: 03-6749322 .90 — 61650 13I8 97 65050 7.7

E mail: czestochowajewsinisrael@gmail.com

June 13,2018

To:
Mrs. Elzbieta Ferenc - Dyrektor
Fundacia chrzescijanska Adullam w Czestochowie

Dear Mrs Elzbieta Ferenc,

On behalf of the Association of Czestochowa Jews in Israel, The World Society of
Czestochowa Jews and Their Descendants and the descendants of the Czestochowa

Jews all over the world, | would like to express our heartfelt thanks to you and your people
for volunteering to help clean Czgstochowa's Jewish Cemetery on June 2018.

The Jewish Cemetery in Czestochowa is one of the largest in Poland. It is regrettable that it
was neglected, with no one able to take care of it for so many years.

While not self-evident, the volunteering work of your people deserves an appreciation that
words alone cannot express.

I would appreciate if you would convey to each and every one in your team of volunteers our
deeply felt gratitude .

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Alon Goldman ,

e i

Chairman - The Association-6f Cizestochowa Jews in Israel
Vice President - Th ' ociety of Czestochowa Jews and their Descendants

Copy:
Mr. Krzysztof Matyjaszezyk - Mayor of Czestochowa
Mr. Sigmund Rolat — President, The World Society of Czestochowa Jews and their

Descendants



